
Customer Notice- Change to Scillonian III operating schedule for 2021. 

Following the recent government announcement regarding lockdown restrictions and COVID road 

map, we have had to make changes to the Scillonian III published schedule for the months of March 

and April 2021 due to the reduced number of passengers we are able to carry during this time. 

Scillonian will commence sailings on 5th April 2021.  During April the ship will operate on Mondays, 

Wednesdays, Fridays and Saturdays. 

As the Gry Maritha will be coming out of service for maintenance during April we have slightly 

revised our sailing times so that Scillonian will be able to carry both Freight and passengers during 

this period.  Please the revised timetable below: 

Date Departure Time ex-Penzance Departure Time ex-St Mary’s 

5th April  1000 1500 

7th April 1000 1500 

9th April 1000 1500 

10th April 1000 1500 

12th April 1000 1600 

14th April 1000 1600 

16th April 1000 1600 

17th April 1000 1600 

19th April 1000 1600 

21st April 1000 1600 

23rd April 1000 1600 

24th April 1000 1600 

26th April  0945 1600 

28th April 1115 1600 

30th April 0915 1600 

1st May  0915 1600 

3rd May  0915 1600 

. 

All passengers affected by sailing cancellations will receive contact from our customer services team, 

providing options of a free transfer to an alternative date, to provide a refund or to pay the 

difference to travel by Skybus.  

Our phones are extremely busy during this time but please be assured that we are working as 

quickly as possible to accommodate everyone’s needs. For future updates please keep an eye on our 
website at: https://www.islesofscilly-travel.co.uk/  

https://www.islesofscilly-travel.co.uk/

